
Municipal Aggregation Update 05-20-2022

Dear Municipal Aggregation Communities,

Many residents have been receiving letters from Ameren letting them know that their electric
service will be returned to Ameren Illinois Rider BGS and there has been some confusion
around this letter.  I wanted to let you know the letter was sent out due to a timing issue with
Ameren.  Constellation has let Ameren know they are going to be the new service provider and
this will clear everything up.  Ameren processed the request from Homefield before processing
the request form Constellation about the new program.  Residents will be receiving another
letter letting them know the Constellation will be their new supplier for electric service.

Residents do not need to do anything to remain in the aggregation program.  If they were in the
previous program with Homefield they will be in the new program unless they opted out.

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused.  My contact information is below feel free
to contact me if you have any further questions.

Residents can call directly if they are concerned.  Constellation's phone number is
833-358-0518

Thank you,

Justin Cheger – VP Operations/Intelligence
The Stone River Group
justincheger@thestonerivergroup.com
Call/Text: 217-671-9525
Fax: 866-900-8141
Website: TheStoneRiverGroup.com

The Stone River Group  - www.TheStoneRiverGroup.com -  800.828.6719

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fthestonerivergroup.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CKellen.bollettino%40cpowerenergymanagement.com%7C1c15f3ebb9f04beda73f08da3775b925%7C36d907c0d528449a85027ed7ff4b32dc%7C1%7C0%7C637883276031826109%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3irQwZgWrohOsM%2B5j6y%2BxNDX5KRGwCJZnZM3sdlUjNs%3D&reserved=0
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